Consider approval for the Alvarado Elementary school site's permanent power

1. Background:

CPS is the District's provider for power throughout the District. We are currently working with them to bring permanent overhead and underground power to the new Alvarado Elementary campus. CPS has 3-phase service around our site, but it is the District's responsibility to pay to extend service from that point to the transformer at our building.

2. Process:

The District worked with CPS to determine where service was needed to enter the site, and has now received the invoice and drawings from CPS for the permanent overhead and underground power line extension.

3. Fiscal Impact:

The fee to extend permanent power is \$95,638.93. This fee will be funded by 2023 bond funds.

4. Recommendation:

That the Board approve paying the CPS fees for permanent power extensions at the Alvarado Elementary site for the amount of \$95,638.93.

5. Required:

Board action.